

Waldegrave School
Fifth Cross Road, Twickenham, Middlesex, TW2 5LH
Tel: 020 8894 3244 Fax: 020 8893 3670
Email: info@waldegravesch.org
www.waldegrave.richmond.sch.uk

17 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 7 Information Evening - Tuesday 23 September 2025

I hope that you have all enjoyed a wonderful and restful summer break and that your children have enjoyed their first few days at Waldegrave.

I know that many of you will have questions about day to day school life at Waldegrave. I would therefore like to invite you to join us for Year 7 Information Evening on Tuesday 23 September.

The presentation will take place in the hall, as with last term's enrolment evening. Please arrive from 4.45pm; the presentation will begin promptly at 5.00pm and finish at around 6.00pm. There will be an opportunity to meet your child's tutor before the presentation begins and a chance for parents/carers to chat over refreshments afterwards.

As always, we ask that visitors arrive on foot wherever possible due to limited parking capacity on site.

Seating at the Information Evening will be limited to two visitors per family. Please note that the presentation is for parents and carers. Whilst students are welcome, they are not required to attend.

Please confirm your intention to attend by completing the Google form linked here:- <u>Year 7 Information Evening Link</u>

To support those who are unable to attend, the slides will be shared once the event has taken place. Thank you very much for your ongoing support. I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 23 September.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P. Greaves

Assistant Headteacher

Head of Key Stage 3